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Address correspondence to: 

 

Jackie Ogburn, Administrative 

Secretary 

American Association of Physicists in 

Medicine 

One Physics Ellipse 

College Park, MD 20740 

June 19, 2013 

Richard A Popple, PhD 

Hazelrig-Salter Radiation Oncology Center 

Univ Alabama Birmingham 

1700 6th Avenue South 

Birmingham, AL  35249-6832   

 

Dear Dr Popple: 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Commission on Accreditation of Medical 

Physics Educational Programs (CAMPEP), I am pleased to inform you that the 

Residency Program in Medical Physics at The University of Alabama at Birmingham 

has been granted accreditation through December 31, 2015.  Accreditation will 

automatically be extended through December 31, 2017, upon completion of 

acceptable annual reports. 

 

Please accept our congratulations on the accreditation of your program.  A copy of 

the Program Review Document is attached, which identifies suggestions for 

improvement on your program.  You are expected to provide annual progress reports 

on these suggestions and also to provide information regarding any substantive 

changes in the program. 

By separate cover, you will receive a framed certificate acknowledging accreditation 

of the program.  Please contact me if you have any questions or suggestions on the 

accreditation process. 

Sincerely, 

 

William R. Hendee, PhD 

President and Chairman 

 

Xc: Edward F. Jackson, PhD, Secretary/Treasurer 

 Chester Reft, PhD, Chair REPRC 

 

 


